
Don’t forget SETDA is holding a spot for you at the 
State Members Dinner at Rays in the City.  

Saturday, June 28, 2014 
6:30 pm – 9:00 pm

240 Peachtree St. NW 
Atlanta, GA 30303 

Rays in the City is located 2 blocks from the Marriott 
Marquis. If you would like to walk with your colleagues 
we’ll meet in the Marriott Marquis lobby at 6:15 pm. 
http://www.raysrestaurants.com/raysinthecity

Night of Food, Folks & Fun
State Members Dinner @ Rays in the City

Emerging 
Technology
Forum 2014

Contact Tera Daniels tdaniels@setda.org if you have any 
questions about the event.
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